

SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Unapproved Minutes of the October 6th 2013 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller, Bob Mires 

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Debi Schmitt, Bob Grover
The meeting was called to order at 11:50 a. m.

Earl Kaplan brought three books that he received from O’Reilly Publishing for SLO Bytes; a manual for Galaxy II, one on Windows 8 and Dreamweaver CS6.  The Board of Directors voted to give the Dreamweaver volume to webmaster Ralph Sutter and to offer the Galaxy II book to users of the Galaxy II device.  The Windows 8 manual will be given away as a prize.  The BOD also gave a coupon from O’Reilly to Alan Raul so that he could get a Linux book for the Linux SIG.
Ralph Sutter announced that he had changed hosts for the SLO Bytes web site. We will be hosted with GoDaddy until September 2016.  Sutter submitted a bill for $143 .64 to Treasurer Bob Mires.  Bob wrote Ralph a check for that amount.  
Alan Raul suggested that we dedicate an upcoming General Session to how to use the Google search engine and to YouTube.  Alan indicated that he has spoken with today’s Main Session speaker, Gene Barlow, of User Group Relations about Acronis products and learned that Acronis will soon release a new version of Disk Director.
Raul’s program today will be a straight Questions and Answers session.  Next week, there will be a MAC meeting on Wednesday.  The Linux SIG will take place on Thursday.  Photo SIG leader Bob Grover announced that his group will meet on October 21st.  Details are on the web site.
Treasurer Bob Mires indicated that the SLO Bytes treasury currently contains approximately $3000.  We have 60 members.  Alan suggested that we take a head count at each meeting.  Ralph Sutter volunteered to take that count.
Alan Raul confirmed the protocol for Acronis sales; checks should be made out to Gene Barlow.  Bob Mires will add up all cash sales, deposit it and send a check for the equivalent amount to Gene.

The meeting ended at 12:30 pm. 
Ralph Sutter
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